Water Fund Budget Workshop
May 30, 2013
6:00 p.m.

The Town of Pink Hill held a Water Fund Budget Workshop on Thursday, May 30, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. in the town hall boardroom.  Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Mike Hill, Donald King, and Marion Mitchell, Town Clerk/Finance Officer Kimberly Mitchell, and Public Works Director Timmy Kennedy.

The Town Board and Finance Officer discussed and reviewed revenues and expenses for the FY 2013-2014 Water Fund Budget. The board also discussed water and sewer rates. After some discussion, the town board agreed that the water availability fee for in town and out of town customers would increase $2.50. They also agreed to increase sewer rates $0.50 per thousand gallons for in town and out of town customers. These changes will be in the FY 2013-2014 budget and the new rates will come in effect in the July billing. 
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